
2022 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com  or  contact:
Erin Courtney, MTA Public Outreach Manager     phone: 207.482.8119    email: ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

•  $550,000 project 

•  Awarded to RJ Grondin & Sons from Gorham, ME
 
•  Construction of new northbound and southbound EVRs

•  Closure of the existing northbound EVR

•  Clearing of area occurred in May 2022

•  Ramp construction anticipated to occur in July-August

•  Project anticipated to be complete by fall of 2022

This project includes the 
construction of new Emergency 
Vehicle Ramps (EVR) at the 
Littlefield Road Underpass 
and the closure of the existing 
northbound ramp. The work is 
anticipated to be  completed this 
fall. 

As part of a separate project, 
repairs will be made to the 
Littlefield Road Bridge that 
crosses the Turnpike mainline at 
mile 17.3 in Wells. 

The repair work includes 
pavement replacement, approach 
work and paving, deck expansion 
joint repairs and utility conduit 
hanger replacements. This work 
is scheduled to occur in the 
fall of 2022 or during the 2023 
construction season. 

Emergency Vehicle Ramps, Littlefield Road, Wells


